
 

NE 18th Street, I-205 to 136th Avenue 

City of Vancouver 
Project Completed:  May, 2018 
 

Project Information 

RTC funding: $11,275,000 

Total Project Cost: $24,920,000 

Project Type: Arterial improvement 

Project Length: 1.25 miles 

Function Class: Principal Arterial 

Daily Traffic Volume: 21,000 
 
Project Description 

18th Street between I-205 and NE 136th Avenue was a two-lane substandard arterial with no shoulders, 
sidewalks, or bike lanes. This project upgraded 18th Street to principal arterial standards including 4 travel lanes, 
center turn lane, sound walls, frontage road, bike lanes, sidewalks, signals, street lights, signing and striping. 
The project was split into two phases due to the size and cost of the project. The first phase (I-205 to Four 
Seasons Lane) was completed in 2012 and the second phase (Four Seasons Lane to 136th Avenue) was 
completed in 2018. A combination of RTC, TIB, and local funds helped pay for both phases. 
 
Project Benefits 

 Improve safety for all modes. 
 Improve travel time along the corridor. 
 Reduce congestion along east-west arterials in the vicinity caused by growth and a new interchange at I-205 

and 18th Street. 
 
Project Funding 

 

 
Project Map 
  

Phase Year Federal Funds Other Funds Total 
Design 2007-2016 $1,850,000 $680,000 $2,530,000 
Right of Way 2008-2016 $2,690,000 $1,720,000 $4,410,000 
Construction 2011-2018 $6,735,000 $11,245,000 $17,980,000 
Total  $11,275,000 $13,645,000 $24,920,000 


